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December 19, 2023 
 
Dr. Caroline Morrison 
Rotary Club of Naperville After Dark  
PO Box 6002 
Naperville, IL 60567  
 
Dear Dr. Morrison,  
 
The Naperville Education Foundation would like to thank you for Rotary After Dark’s generous donation of $228.00 
restricted to the 2023 Holiday Giving Program. In addition, individuals from Rotary After Dark graciously donated a 
total of $560.86 to the Holiday Giving. Your gifts make the holiday season brighter by providing for students in 
need. 
 
NEF is inspired by the potential inherent in all children to thrive and be enriched by their experiences in school. The 
Foundation raises and grants funds for programs that enhance and enrich the educational life of all District 203 
students. 
 
Funds bring teachers' and students' great ideas to life through the Annual and Express Grant programs and remove 
barriers to learning through Kid Booster Anonymous and RISE. Funds also support each school's unique community 
through annual School Appreciation Grants and before and after school programs, including robotics programs at all 
14 elementary and 5 junior high schools. 
 
Your support of District 203 students is greatly appreciated. Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Wendy Goettsch 
Executive Director 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Naperville Education Foundation is a not- for- profit 501 (c)( 3) Illinois corporation. All gifts are tax deductible based on federal IRS regulations. 
Please consult your tax advisor for details. All information is held in strict confidence and at no time will be shared with, sold or rented to other organizations. Donor 

names may appear online or in publications unless you notify us otherwise. 

 
 


